Republic of the Philippines

Bepartnent of Ehucation
REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. ﬂ s. 2024

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 359 S.2024 ON THE DIVISION

BOMB THREAT ORIENTATION AND SETTING OF PROTOCOLS

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
SGOD Chief/CID Chief

Education Program Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All others concerned

1. Due to the enhanced Southwest Monsoon (SWM) brought by the severe Tropical

Storm Enteng, that caused moderate to intense rainfall resulting in flooding in
flood-prone areas of Bulacan, this Office announces the new schedule for the
Division Bomb Threat Orientation and Setting of Protocols on September 20, 2024,
at the Guiguinto Municial Athelic and Cultural Center (GMACC). This
announcement is made to ensure the safety of all participants. .

2. All other provisions in the previously released Division Memorandum are still in
effect. ’

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

NORMA P/ ESTEBAN, EdD., CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent$—

sgod-drrm
September 5, 2024
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Address: Provincial Capitol Compound, Brgy. Guinhawa,
City of Malolos, Bulacan

Website: hitps://bulacandeped.com

Email: bulacan@deped.gov.ph




